
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-0-R- A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: February 16, 2000 
TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Bay6) 
FROM: Division of Telecommunications (D’ seleer) @ 

Division of Legal Services (Davis 
RE: Docket No. 991814-TP; Request by ellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for 

approval of resale, interconnection, unbundling, and collocation agreement with 
National Comm Link, L.L.C. 

Q 
By the attached letter dated February 14, 2000, BellSouth Telecommunications, 

Inc. requests that the Commission withdraw its filing to approve the above-referenced 
agreement. 
Manual, staff requests that Docket No. 991814-T 

Thank you for your attention to this matt 

Therefore, pursuant to Section 2.07(C) 

Attachment 
cc: Division of Telecommunications (Cordiano) 

Division of Legal Services (Peiia) 



@ BELLSOUTH 

BellSouth TelecommunicMiona. Inc. 850 222-1201 Nancy H. Sima 
Suite 400 Fax 050 222-8640 Director - Regulatory Relations 
1% South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

February 14,2000 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

RE: Docket 991814-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for 
approval of Interconnection, Unbundling, & Resale Agreement with National 
Comm Link, LLC 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On December 3, 1999, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and National Comm Link, 
LLC. filed an interconnection, unbundling, & resale agreement to be approved by the 
Florida Public Service Commission. 

We respectfully request to withdraw this filing, as National Comm Link is no longer 
certificated in Florida. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Yours very truly, 

Dirkctor - F&gulatory Relations 

cc: MaryJoPeed 
(a 

Nancy White 
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FPSC-RECOROS/REPORTIHG 


